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**UPDATE** 

Previously Announced Detour on I-95 North Postponed 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – The overnight detour of I-95 north at the Fuller Warren Bridge previously 

scheduled for January 31 has been postponed until further notice.  

FDOT hired Archer Western as the contractor to complete this $126 million project with 

completion anticipated in early 2021, depending on weather, holidays and unforeseen 

circumstances.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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